
 From: danielle.andrade@servicecanada.gc.ca <danielle.andrade@servicecanada.gc.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, October 8, 2020 3:15:31 PM 
To: Bhattacharyya, Indro <indro.bhattacharyya@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: Notification of new COVID-19 Funding to Community Entities  

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Dear Indro: 

The Government of Canada has recently announced an additional $236.7 million through 
Reaching Home to help extend and expand the emergency response to the COVID-19 
outbreak. This funding is in addition to the $157.5 million in funding announced in April 2020 to 
help communities address the immediate impacts of the pandemic. 

Conference calls were hosted last week with Community Entities to share information on this 
funding.  A commitment was made to communicate funding allocations as soon as possible. 
Funding allocations have since been confirmed and we are now able to inform you of the 
funding allocation for your community. The new incremental funding allocation under Canada’s 
COVID-19 Economic Response Plan to Support People Experiencing and At Risk of 
Homelessness is $5,891,606. This amount is intended to complement your current Reaching 
Home funding.  

This funding is being administered through the statutory COVID-19 agreement rather than an 
amendment to your Reaching Home agreement. You will be contacted shortly to confirm 
information required to establish or amend the funding agreement and process the issuance of 
funding.   

If you have any questions or require any further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact 
Danielle Andrade at 647-354-6785. 

Sincerely, 

Danielle Andrade 

A/Senior Program Development Officer / Program Delivery Branch (PDB) / Ontario Region

Service Canada / Government of Canada

danielle.andrade@servicecanada.gc.ca /(NEW) BB: 647-354-6785

A/Agente principale de développement / 

Direction générale de l’exécution des programmes (DGEP) / Région de l’Ontario

Service Canada / Gouvernement du Canada  

danielle.andrade@servicecanada.gc.ca /(NOUVEAU) BB: 647-354-6785
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